
 A message from the Principal         

Welcome back Gators! 

We are off to a great start!  Smiling students and enthusiastic teachers are all ready to make this school year 

awesome!!! 

Please be patient as we negotiate our traffic patterns the first couple weeks of school.  Don’t forget to come 

up Church Lane from Harrison for morning drop off.  Please do not enter from Bridgetown.  It causes some 

dangerous situations when impatient drivers zip around our carpool traffic.  Thanks for your cooperation.  

Drop off and pick up procedures: 

All students Preschool through 8th grade get dropped off in the alley coming up from Church Lane. 

Pick up:  Kindergarten parents park in the front lot or across the street and meet their children at the side 

gym door off front lot.  1st – 8th grade siblings of kindergartners also meet in the front lot.   All other students 

get picked up in alley alley again coming up Church Lane from Harrison.  

Morning ½ day students are picked up in the alleyway at 11:00am.  All day preschool is picked up in the low-

er lot behind the preschool.  Enter from Weirman Ave and form a circle in the lot starting closest to Weir-

man.  Students are brought to your car.  Please be efficient strapping your child in their car seat and save 

“how was your day” conversation for the ride home.  It will keep traffic moving.  Stay in line until it’s your 

turn to leave.  Cars leaving the line, passing others creates a safety issue for little ones eager to get to their 

caregiver. 

 

We are all getting use to our new student information system, ALMA.  The directions for accessing the sys-

tem are on our website.  Eventually you will be able to check assignments, grades and school information. 

Next week is our first normal week of classes.  Our second week will include Labor Day and school is closed 

on Monday, September 5th. 

 

Spirit day - every Friday students may wear spirit wear tops with dress shorts or gym shorts of a respectable 

length.  No jeans, no running shorts, no bike shorts, and no tights 

Last Wednesday of each month is Out of Uniform Day.   Students may  wear jeans but no tights, gym shorts, 

or bike shorts.  Again, shorts must be of an appropriate length. 

 

Looking forward to a great year!  My door is always open for parent concerns. 

God Bless 

Mark Auer 

Gator Gazette 
August 26, 2022 
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